
Southwark Council is currently reviewing the position of a disabled bay located in 
Gervase Street outside Meridian Court.  
 
It has been brought to our attention, by the councils waste collection team, that access 
to the bin chamber is obstructed when a vehicle parks in the disabled parking place. 
 
It is proposed to move the bay by approximately 3 meters and install a double yellow 
line across the bin chamber dropped kerb, to ensure that access is maintained at all 
times. 
 

 
 
Should you have any questions on the reposition of the disabled bay, please contact 
the network development team on the below email or telephone by Friday 15 July 2011 
 
Email: parkingreview@southwark.gov.uk  
 
Telephone: 020 7525 7764 
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